Date: Mon, 2 Mar 1998 05:32:33 -0400
From: ae436@ccn.ns.ca

To: limnos@chebucto.ns.ca

Subject: Colpitts Lake

Hello, I am wondering if your membership is aware that there is a
proposal from the Armoyan group before the Chebucto Community Council to
request rezoning of lands around Colpitts Lake ( between Purcells Cove
Road and Herring Cove Road) for the purpose of allowing a large
subdivision.

It appears that an integral part of this proposal would be the
construction of a monstrosity known as the Mainland South Ring road
proposed in the Go Plan (presently being reviewed by H.R.M. planning
staff). This road is envisioned as piercing the area known as the
Purcells
Cove wildlands in two places including one arm to go right between
Williams and Colpitts Lake. Needless to say this is iInconsistent with
the
use of these lands envisioned by the recently adopted Parklands Strategy
of HRM. It would have the effect of ruining and opening up to
development
one of the last great wild areas close to downtown Halifax.There is a
public meeting at 700pm on March 2nd at the former county building 2750
Dutch Villge Road to voice concerns. | am sure any voices of opposition
will help to defeat this proposal.The advertisement for this meeting can
be found in Feb 14th Chronicle Herald.l can be reached at 422-2894



